
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Wednesday 15th March 2017 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

We are well underway with our practising for the Voyager performance this half term which is 

taking place on Thursday 30th March 2017.  I am writing to inform you of the arrangements for 

costumes for Year 2.  

 

The Year 2 children will be dressing up as lions for their part in the Voyager performance.   

 

Your child will be dressed as Scar and will need to wear black & brown colours (t-shirt and 

trousers/leggings)   

 

If you need any help sourcing this costume, please contact a member of the Year 2 team.   

 

The children need to wear them on the evening of the performance and do not need to bring 

them into school. 

 

Many thanks, 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs Cockerill and the Year 2 Team   Mrs Reynolds                       

Class Teacher      Head Teacher 

 

Aim High Never Give Up Follow Your Dream Lead By Example 

Email: office@norwood.peterborough.sch.uk  Telephone: 01733 574717 

Website: www.norwood-school.co.uk  Fax: 01733 703250 
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